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We have been voting by mail in OR for over 25 years.  The percentage of registered 

voters participating in any election since vote-by-mail started has been significantly 

up.  People with disabilities are able to vote; people who work voting hours are able 

to vote; people without transportation are able to vote.  There has never been a hint 

of voter fraud with vote-by-mail.  The system is secure and simple to understand. 

 

It’s difficult to block people from voting under this system.  I believe the supports of 

this bill wish to control who gets to vote.  That is not the intent of our constitution and 

the ethics of the majority of our citizens.  Vote against this bill. 


